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Date for your diary Bowthorpe news
An important planning condition prior to further
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING housing development now requires an archaeological
14 MAY 2001 investigation on what could be the site of the medieval
7.30 pm village of Bowthorpe. Our thanks go to Jim Moore,

CRINGLEFORD PLAYING FIELD PAVILION

Dr Mike Hulme, executive director of the Tyndall
Centre for Climate Change Research at UEA, has
kindly agreed to be our speaker. As an international
expert on climate, you may have seen him being
interviewed on national TV from time to time about
global warming. His topic after the AGM will answer
some of the important questions we may have about
our own area, being entitled *Norwich-by-the-sea. is
climate change really a problem?’ Make sure you
come to find out. It should be an interesting and
informative evening.

Bartram Mowers’ appeal

The appeal for yet another extension arranged for
November last year was withdrawn by the applicant
shortly beforehand. We do not know why. Thank you
for the extra twelve letters which Elaine received to
present to the Inspector had the hearing taken place. In
the event they could not be used but it is always worth
remembering what an important part public opinion
plays in these appeals.

Appeal for new Treasurer

Sadly, our treasurer, Liz Varge, is having to resign
because of family commitments. We are very grateful
to her for all that she has done so efficiently for us. If
any of you would like to volunteer for the job, please
contact one of the committee. Liz combined the post
of treasurer and membership secretary. In her stead,
Dr Andrew Salisbury has kindly agreed to become the
membership secretary.

one of our members, for keeping us informed about
such issues so that we can join others in seeking to
protect our cultural heritage.

Jim is also pursuing, via an appeal, registration as a
right of way of the southern part of the ancient
bridleway between Bowthorpe and Colney, ie, from the
existing section to the river. If you have any
information that would be helpful to him, please let us
know (address at end of newsletter). In the meantime,
the County’s recent decision to make an Order for the
final part of the bridleway across the ford to Colney
has been suspended.

We understand that owing to the weather this winter,
the walk from Bowthorpe Marsh to Chapel Break will
not be open until the spring.

Millennium booklet - new sales outlet
Sales of the Yare Valley Walk booklet have reached
over 250 but we are sure that such an interesting and
worthwhile project could achieve far more if people
only saw it and knew about it. The booklet can be
obtained from Cringleford Post Office & Stores,
Intwood Road, or from the bookstall in the Sainsbury
Centre, UEA , or direct from the Yare Valley
Publishers, 20 Bluebell Road, Norwich NR4 7LF,
enclosing a cheque for £1 payable to the Yare Valley
Society and an AS self addressed envelope with
standard first or second class postage stamp affixed.

Walk
Our winter walk up the valley from Cringleford bridge

SUBSCRIPTIONS FOR 2001 REMAIN AT £1 MINIMUM PER HOUSEHOLD
Please give your subscription either to your newsletter deliverer,
or to a committee member, or send it to the
Membership Secretary, 42 Bluebell Road Norwich NR4 7LG










